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Clear Creek Intermediate will 

now be known as: 

Clear Creek Elementary School 

Everyone was invited on May 7 

to our Welcome to CCE event 

and showcase the new 

construction.  Beginning in 

August, for the 2024-2025 

School Year, CCE will now 

house students in 1st to 5th grade. 

Staff, students, and parents 

enjoyed a variety of activities. 

MAY is HERE! 

That can only mean… 

Carnival Fun ~ New Campuses 

Graduation ~ Mother’s Day ~  

Summer Schedules ~ 

Adventures Begin! 

Purple Bus 

around town? 

YES! 

We enjoyed our 

outing at the BES 

Annual Carnival 

& CCI/E 

Welcome  
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H.E.B. COMES TO SANGER! 

 

ESL PARENT NIGHT – MAY 9 AT SGC  

 

 

 

Tarrant Area Food Bank – sponsored by 

HEB and Cook Children’s were in town 

on April 23 to share some of their fresh 

goods!  We enjoyed seeing everyone out 

at Linda Tutt to visit with the RED Bus!  

A total of 46 families were served that 

night and we are planning on more 

events to come!   Stay tuned for more 

details to come… 

Parents of Pre-K and 

Kinder students entering 

school for the 2024-2025 

school year were invited 

to learn about all the 

resources available to the 

dual language students.  

Information for Summer 

School was also provided. 

Also on this evening, we were honored to have the Volunteer Crew 

from our very own SAM’S/Walmart Distribution Center to Assist with 

all the loading and unloading of food to every family joining us!  

Thank you so much for all your continued support of the Linda Tutt 

HS Grocery Store! Also, a special thank you to Yadira Verdeja, 

Community Resource Specialist for bringing the RED Bus to Sanger! 
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PURPLE BUS ADVENTURERS – WE ARE COMING TO A PLACE NEAR YOU….. 

 

 

My office has a Purple Bus Corner  

The corner is full of books for when children come in with their parents.  

Thanks to some pretty awesome staff members and their children, they have 

provided me with toys and stuffed animals for the kids to entertain themselves 

as I speak with the parents on resources.  Can’t get any cuiter than this! Lila 

is reading to her baby. 

 

AN EVENING WITH THE LION’S CLUB FAMILY 

 

The Purple Bus Rides again this summer with a new 

and shiny coat!  We look forward to seeing you along 

the way.  Also, if you or your organization has an event 

coming up and would like us to be there, just call, 

that’s all!   

Summer Begins in June – every Wednesday and a 

calendar of events will soon be published.  Be sure to 

check our Website, Facebook page and flyers being 

sent out via parent app notifications as well. 

We also have some fun surprises in store for you – 

How would you like to be the next face to shine on the 

Purple Bus?  Details coming soon! 

First a huge CONGRATULATIONS to our very own Lion’s Club President Brad Allison on recent honorary 

awards – a well-deserved honor for a wonderful man ensuring great things for kids and the community – Our 

Favorite Lion!   At tonight’s meeting, the club recognized several new Lions and Cubs.  The Cubs all worked in a 

secret room for a secret mission – a surprise gift for mom – but moms were not allowed to peek.  They also made 

Flag Pinwheels you will see around the square soon.  Mr. Allison reviewed all the events, opportunities, and goals 

of the Lion’s Club for the year!  We look forward to having everyone join in at our upcoming events – Mark Your 

Calendar:  June 14th Retirement Flag Ceremony!  Also, June 29 – Freedom Fest!  Be on the lookout for more 

details…. you don’t want to miss it!  
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And lastly, I am frequently asked – “what do you need?” – well, ask and you 

shall receive!   If you are out & about and you feel something tugging at 

your soul, it’s not your tummy, it’s your servant heart calling…so, here are 

a few things for which you will make someone smile!  

Tarrant Area Food Bank on May 3 called and said “can you take 6-7 

pallets of food?”  Yes!  Everything is gratefully appreciated! Thank you 

Mayra Garcia! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing You a Very 

Happy Mother’s Day! 

   

“A mother’s love for her child is like 

nothing else in the world.  It knows 

no law, it dates all things, and 

crushes down remorselessly all that 

stands in its path.”   

Thank you Mom ~ We Love You 


